
 

“The holidays are right around the corner, and we want to highlight 
our furry friends this season. “A Home for the Holidays” will be our 
special event coming up on December 14th from 10-2pm and we’re 
inviting our community animal shelters to bring homeless dogs out 
and interact with the park visitors to hopefully find their forever 
home. There will be activities such as “Walk a Homeless Dog,” pro-
grams, crafts, and a blood drive with the Gulf Coast Regional Blood 
Center. We’re hoping to get at least 15 people signed up to donate 
blood and appointments can be made through this link, https://
www.commitforlife.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/394073 

There will also be a donation drive for the shelter animals. This is 
the list of approved items to donate… Ziploc bags (gallon 
size), Peanut butter (xylitol-free), Milk Bones/Treats, Chuck It! 
ball dog toys (medium), Paper towels, Towels/Blankets, and Hand 
Sanitizer. 
Please be on the lookout for the calendar to sign up and help make 

this a fun filled day!” 
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A Home for the Holidays 
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Jason Castle, continued 

“Brazos Bend is rich in wildlife and one of the aspects of managing 

these resources is population control. Aside from hiking, biking and 

camping, hunting is another avenue of recreation that helps to man 

age these resources. During the week of November 18th, the park 

was closed to facilitate a drawn hunt for managing White-Tailed deer 

populations, as well as feral hogs. The reason for this manage ment 

tool is that over population of deer result in unhealthy popula tions, 

and this opportunity ensures that we’re in line with our mis sion. 

Lots of prep work went into making this hunt a positive experi ence 

for all that participated, even if they weren’t successful in har vesting 

a deer. A big thank you to everyone involved with this prepa ration 

because the true success is the visitor experience.  

Congratulations to Our New Volunteers 

 

Patricia Cabrerae 

Sharon Gavin 

Linda Caldwell 













 





BBSP Volunteer Organization 

             Elected Officers 

President: Carrie Sample  

Vice President:  David Heinicke 

Secretary: Susie Taylor 

Treasurer: Linda Caldwell 

Position 1: Randy Kepner 

Position 2: Brenda Tuntland 

Last President  Mike Emmons 

************************** 

Comptroller:   Bob Kowalewski 

Webmaster:   Doug Stewart 

Gift Shop:       Linda Heinicke 

Woodyard:    Alan Gradet 

Newsletter Editor:   Carrie Sample 

 
 

Notes from the Newsletter Editor 

Carrie Sample 

This newsletter is a new challenge.  

Please Bear with me... 


